
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
THE MAHARAJA BODHCHANDRA COLLEGE, IMPHAL

(NAAC Accredited Institute)

ADMISSION NOTICE FOR B.A. 1st SEMESTER 2021-2022
Dated, 10th September, 2021.

No.949/4/2021/MBC: It is hereby informed that the selected list of the candidate for B.A.1st

semester of the academic session 2021-2022 are available on the college  website.
www. mbcollege.edu.in and their online admission is going on through college portal link
https:// form.mbcollege.org and it will be closed on 18th Sept, 2021 without fine and 21st

Sept, 2021 with fine for a sum of Rs. 200/-. For detail information kindly contact the
following Nos. 8837260866 / 9089119379 / 9366928089.

(Dr. M.Chandra Singh)
Principal,

M.B.College, Imphal
Copy to:-

1. Notice Board.
2. Guard file.


